NOTICE TO US TAXPAYERS AND ENTITIES OWNED BY THEM
HAVING ACCOUNT WITH SIDDHARTHA BANK LIMITED

As per the requirement of clause 32 of Nepal Rastra Bank Unified Directives
No.21/078, the Banks in Nepal are required to provide details/information of the
account(s) of US taxpayers and entities owned by them to the Internal Revenue
Services (IRS) of US in accordance with the Foreign Account Tax Compliance Act
(FATCA) 2010 of the United States of America (US). Hence, we request all US tax
payers (US Citizens, US Green Card Holder, US resident, Entity incorporated &
taxable in US and entities holding 25% or more ownership by US tax payers), having
account(s) at any branch of Siddhartha Bank Ltd to visit any of the Bank’s nearest
branch and provide FATCA related information/declaration to the Bank.

For more information on this please visit the website given below
https://www.irs.gov/businesses/corporations/foreign-account-tax-compliance-act-fatca
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